Sourcewise to presents 2016-2020 Area Plan on Aging to the public

San Jose February 18, 2016: Sourcewise unveils the 2016-2020 Area Plan on Aging at two public hearings in the month of March. Every four years, an Area Plan is written to prioritize the needs of older adults, adults with disabilities, and their caregivers. As the needs of community members change, Sourcewise strives to provide services and programs which best fit the needs of this population.

The upcoming 2016–2020 Area Plan serves as a strategic roadmap for outlining the goals and objectives to be achieved over the next four years. The input gathered from community members is an important consideration when developing coordinated services. 

The development of the Sourcewise Area Plan is created in partnership with the Advisory Council of Sourcewise (consisting of aging experts and advocates for the older adult population), our Board of Directors, and Executive Team. 

Sourcewise invites you to attend two public hearings and share your input regarding the needs of those served. Your thoughts and opinions will be carefully considered when finalizing the 2016–2020 Area Plan.  

Santa Clara Senior Center:  March 7, 2016, 2:30 p.m.– 4:00 p.m.
Gilroy City Hall Council Chambers: March 15, 2016, 10:00– 11:30 a.m.
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